From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 9/29/2012 9:21:45 AM

To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Cc:

Bec:

Subject: RE: Newest Bruin
Great photo.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 8:04 PM

To: Peevey, Michael R.

Subject: Fwd: Newest Bruin

FYI. Go Bruins !

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

Redacted

From: Sara Cherry

Date: September 28, 2012, 6:26:08 PM PDT
To: "Brian K. Cherry" <bkc7@pge.com<mailto:bkec7@pge.com>>
Subject: Newest Bruin

[cid:927F98D8-66A4-4C9B-97DD-05372CC80F8F]

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.

To learn more, please visit http:/www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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